
Netball fun! 

 

On Thursday afternoon, we went to Telford Langley School for a netball event. We had 

some training and played some matches against St Matthews, John Fletcher and Lawley 

Primary School. We had lots of fun and improved so much during the afternoon! After 

lots of shots, Isla scored an amazing goal too! We can’t wait to teach our classes how to 

play netball now!  
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